
Dear Parents,

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Sports Day this week - the weather certainly came good for us.  I hope you all
enjoyed the experience and I would like to once again thank Mrs Wells and the rest of the staff for their efforts in putting it
together.  We have a number of events coming up over the final few weeks of term including class assemblies, Year 2
Leavers Party, Celebration Evening and School Reports being sent home to name just a few.  The children have been trying
very hard in class and most have been striving to fulfil our vision for them all to 'Grow, Learn, Believe and Achieve'.  I have
seen lots of children displaying our value of the month - Teamwork and also some of our Core Values for Learning -
Responsibility, Resourcefulness and Resilience have featured heavily in classrooms.  If this continues I am sure our children
will continue to develop well and secure the best possible outcomes by the time they leave us.  The Milford Marathon
raised the amazing total of £1,800.30!  Have a brilliant weekend and well done children!

Mr Stear
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Grow, Learn, Believe, Achieve

Tues 04.07.17 Oak Class to Tuesley Farm
Wed 05.07.17 Bump-up Day (Y2 children visit their
  Junior Schools)
Fri 07.07.17 Willow Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Tues 11.07.17 Year 2 to Wisley Gardens
Tues 11.07.17 Celebration Parents Evening/meet new
  teacher 3.30-6.00pm (no need to book)
Wed 12.07.17 Willow Class to Tuesley Farm

Fri  14.07.17 Oak Class Assembly for Parents 9.15am
Wed 19.07.17 Y2 Leavers Assembly  9.15-9.45am (Parents
  welcome)
Wed 19.07.17 Y2 Leavers Party 3.15-4.45pm
Fri 21.07.17 Last day of term  school closes 1pm
Mon 04.09.17 Inset Day
Fri 29.09.17 Inset Day
Mon 23.07.18 Inset Day

New Classes and Classteachers 2017 - 2018

Current Class
2016/2017

New
Class

New Class
Teacher

N/A Willow Mrs Heslop

N/A Oak Mrs Wells (Mon,
Tues,Weds) &
Mrs Bruce (Thurs, Fri)

Willow Beech Mrs Hendry (Mon,
Tues) and Mrs Ward
(Wed, Thurs, Fri)

Oak Cherry Mrs Szczepanski

Beech Elm Miss Morgan

Cherry Lime Mrs Hearsum

End of Year Reports/Celebration/Meet New Teacher
Parents will receive their child’s end of year
report by Friday 14th July.  This will provide
detail of each child’s progress throughout the

past year.  Parents are warmly invited to our Celebration
Evening between 3.30-6.00pm on Tuesday 11th July (no
need to book), when the children will be able to share
their learning with their parents.  We look forward to
seeing you all there.  Children may also visit their new
classes and teachers.

Gardening Club
We would like to say a big “Thank You”
to Mr Steve Wattridge and Mrs Alex
Bozeat for running Gardening Club this
term for Year 2s and to Gary Smith and
all those who helped on a rota basis

with the children and watering - it  is very much
appreciated.

End of Term—Beginning of next term
This term ends at 1.00p.m. on Friday 21st  July.  We
re-open for Year 1 and Year 2 children on Tuesday 5th

September. New Entrants to Year R will be starting on
8th September, and their parents have received a letter
informing them of the arrangements.

SCL Holiday Clubs
The SCL Summer Club will run from 24th July - 18th August
inclusive.  SCL are offering a 10% booking discount using
code FACEBOOK17.



Star of the  Week w/e 16 June, 2017
Willow:
Oceanna: Super effort in class
Ben: Displaying many of our school values in class and
around school
Oak:
Max: For excellent reading - decoding of new words
using digraphs
Chloe: For fabulous reading - decoding of new words
using digraphs
Cherry:
Lauren: For always trying her best, helping others to
feel good and being super smiley!
James: For his fantastic version of ‘The Enormous Tur-
nip’ and super problem solving
Beech:
Tilly: For a wonderful story about ‘The Enormous
Carrot’
Vivienne: For amazing working out in Maths
Lime:
Theo: Fantastic mathematician
Chloe: Persevering with tricky maths
Elm:
Ella: Confident maths work
Bethan: Embracing a challenge

Star of the  Week w/e 23 June, 2017
Willow:
George M: Great contributions in our phonics sessions
Leia-Rose: Persevering to remember number 15 when
counting
Oak:
Isla: For being resilient and for trying at everything
she does
Ruby: For excellent effort and progress in reading
Cherry:
Zak R: For always being a kind friend and remember-
ing to have a go!
Grace S: For making better choices and getting lots of
sponsors for the Milford Marathon!
Beech:
Jack: For fabulous reading
Florence: For being kind to others
Lime:
Jonathon: For being a super role model
Brooke: Fantastic effort in writing
Elm:
Luna: Fantastic, imaginative art
Frankie: Great use of adjectives in her writing

Year 1 Phonics Assessment
As part of our on-going teacher assessment and in line
with statutory government legislation Year 1 children
have been taking part in a phonics assessment  with
their class teachers.  The results of this assessment will
be reported back to parents as part of their end of year
report.

School  and Library Books
Please can all library books
be returned a.s.a.p.—(there
won’t be any more given out
before the end of this term).
Reading books need to be
returned by Wednesday

12th July at the latest. Please could you search at home
for any books which might have been forgotten or
mislaid.  We are always pleased when books are found
and returned, regardless of how long they have been
missing.

Sainsbury’s Vouchers
This year we have again had a marvellous
collection of vouchers!  As a result we
have been able to order lots of playground

and sports equipment which will be arriving at the
beginning of the Autumn term.



Sports Day at Milford School
Phew, what a scorcher! We certainly had a sizzling summer day for our Sports Day last Monday. The children were amazing
and persevered right to the end. It was great to see such teamwork and dedication. Our thanks go to Mrs Wells who
organises the afternoon and the staff who helped the children at each activity station. It was lovely to see all of our fabulous
parents and relations who cheered the children on. Congratulations to our winning team, Turquoise, who took top spot on
the podium. Can you spot yourself in any of the photographs?


